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P.4 Pupils to help the DEEP Group
P.4 will help plant daffodil bulbs in our local area on 
Tuesday 19
th
 November. Please dress warm for outdoor activities
) (
P.3/4 and P.4 Christmas Enterprise
Pupils in P.3/4 and P.4 are working hard on their Christmas Enterprise topic, producing decorations and things 
to sell. Parents are invited to come to the enterprise showcase on Wed. 18
th
 December at 2.00pm. 
Tea, Coffee and mince pies
 will be served
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Nursery Coffee Evening
Thank you to all parents who attended our recent Nursery Coffee Evening. This was an excellent opportunity to meet Nursery Staff and to talk about how you can help your child at home. The packs of whiteboards and activities given out at the meeting were well received by
 
all who attended.
) (
Celebration Assemblies
Our next Celebration Assemblies will be held 
on :
Friday 6
th
 December
Nursery and P.1:9.30am
P.2 – P.4: 10.30am
P.5 – P.7:11.30am
All parents welcome!
) (
Children in Need
All children are invited to support the BBC Children in Need Appeal by wearing something ‘spotty’ to school on Friday, 15
th
 November. 
Please bring £1 to support this worthy cause which helps local and national children’s charities.
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Celebrations for St. Andrew’s Night
P.6 will lead the school celebrations for St. Andrew’s Day by attending a Cluster Assembly in the 
Lanthorn
 on 28
th
 November. They will then perform their own assembly for the rest of the school on the 29
th
 November. This is an ideal day for pupils to reflect on what it means to be Scottish and to celebrate their national identity.
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Music for Christmas
The Choir and Recorders will perform for the Good Neighbourhood Group in the 
Lanthorn
 on Tuesday, 10
th
 December and at the Baptist Church on Thursday, 12
th
 December at 1.30pm.
There will be a whole school Carol Service in the Great hall on Thursday, 19
th
 December 
at 9.30am. More details to follow.
The term will end will end with a Christmas 
Singalong
 for all pupils on Friday 20
th
 December
.
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Headlice
Now that 
the cold weather is here again and children are in a centrally heated environment there is a ne
ed for all parents to check their
 child’s hair regularly for 
headlice
.
Cold weather and warm classrooms provide ideal conditions for 
headlice
 so please be aware and treat them as soon as possible.
) (
Diary Dates for this term:
                                                  
School Christmas Dinner: 3.12.13
P.1 – P.3 Nativity – 11.12.13 at 1.30pm / 13.12.13 at 
9.30am
Nursery Nativity – 16.12.13 – Morning Group at 9.30am / Afternoon Group at 1.30pm
Christmas Parties: P.1 – 18.12.13 / P.2/3 17.12.13 
P.4/5 16.12.13 / P.6/717.12.13
More details to follow.
)
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